“'Deck the Hal-l-'s!”

Winter Donation Drive
Dec. 4th-6th, 2018

Please join Tara Oaks Elementary as we participate in our annual
“Deck the Halls” Donation Drive from Tuesday, Dec. 4th — Thursday,
Dec. 6th. Tara Oaks will be collecting donations for Collierville
Angel Tree, a personalized holiday assistance program that provides
clothing and toys for children in need.

In December and into the New Year, paper evergreen trees will line the
halls of Tara Oaks. As children bring in their monetary donations during
the winter donation drive, they will get to write their names on a round
sticker and place it on one of the trees. If they bring in one dollar, they will
get one sticker to place. If they bring in twenty dollars, they will get to
place 20 stickers on the trees, efc. We are hopeful that every tree will be
decorated by the end of the donation drive.

If we reach our goal of $1,500, we will have a school-wide Pajama Day in
December! We are excited about the opportunity to teach our students
the difference they can make by giving to others in need.

Please help us Deck the Halls of Tara Oaks.
Thank you and Happy Holidays!

Unless someone like you cares a whole awful lot, nothing is going to get better. Mm&.
— Dr. Seuss : €




